NEW ERA PUBLIC SCHOOL
MAYAPURI, NEW DELHI - 110064

NEPS/ PAR.CIR./2022-23/27

Dear Parent

08/08/2022

The New Era Education Society is providing buses for the convenience and comfortable
travel of the students. Yet, it has been observed that many private vans, TSRs and E-
Rickshaws are being hired by parents as a mode of transport for their ward/s. In the interest of
student’s safety and security, you are hereby requested not to engage any such private cabs or
TSRs, etc. especially those that do not have a proper permit from the transport department or
are unregistered for ferrying school children.

In regard to the same, the under mentioned information is urgently required by the Office of
the Asstt. Commissioner of Police Traffic (West District), Rajouri Garden, New Delhi.

We look forward to your cooperation as the students’safety is paramount to us.

Regards
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